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[By Email only] 

03 June 2019 

Dear Mr Morgan, 

THE PLANNING ACT 2008 - LAKE LOTHING THIRD CROSSING, LOWESTOFT 
ORDER – EXAMINING AUTHORITY’S DRAFT DEVELOPMENT CONSENT ORDER 

The Marine Management Organisation (MMO) received notification of the publication 
of the Examining Authority’s (ExA) draft Development Consent Order (DCO) for the 
Lake Lothing Third Crossing, Lowestoft Order 29 May 2019. 

The draft DCO includes a Deemed Marine Licence (DML) under Section 65 of the 
Marine and Coastal Access Act 2009 (MCAA 2009). Should consent be granted for 
the proposed development, the MMO will be responsible for monitoring, compliance 
and enforcement of DML conditions. 

As an Interested Party in the proposed development, I am writing to inform you that 
the MMO has now completed its review of the ExA’s draft DCO. Under this review, 
particular attention was paid to the following sections, as they are considered to be 
directly relevant to the interests of the MMO: 

 Part 2(5), Limits of Deviation 

 Schedule 12, Deemed Marine Licence 

Following our review, I am pleased to inform you that the MMO is of the opinion that 
the ExA’s draft DCO is acceptable. Whilst the ExA has made a number of amendments 
to the Applicant’s draft DCO, as submitted under Deadline 10, the MMO does not 
consider these changes to have significantly altered, or adversely affected, the scope 
and content of the document agreed with the Applicant under the final Statement of 
Common Ground (document reference: SCC/LLTC/EX/112). 

The MMO reserves the right to modify its present advice, or opinion, in view of any 
additional matters or information that may come to our attention.  

If you would like to discuss any specific matter further or require additional clarity, 
please do not hesitate to contact me directly. 



 

  Page 2 of 2 
 

Yours sincerely,  

 
 
Dr Jamie Johnson 
Marine Licensing Case Officer 
Direct line: 0208 225 8951 
Email: jamie.johnson@marinemanagement.org.uk 

Copies to:  
Jethro Watson (MMO): jethro.watson@marinemanagement.org.uk 
Paul Kirk (MMO): paul.kirk@marinemanagement.org.uk 
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